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Prime Minister 
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Ottawa, Canada K1A OA2 

November 27, 2017 

Mr. Christopher Raynor 
Regional Clerk 
The Regional Municipality of York 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, Ontario 
L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Mr. Raynor: 

On behalf of the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, I would like to 
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence of October 20, 2017, regarding the Greater 
Toronto rail network. 

Please be assured that your letter, written on behalf of the Regional Municipality of York, has 
been carefully reviewed. As you may know, the matter you raise falls under the purview of the 
Honourable Marc Garneau, Minister of Transport, to whom I note you sent a copy of your 
council's views. While the Prime Minister appreciates being made aware of the situation you 
describe, he will leave the matter to Minister Garneau. 

Thank you for writing to the Prime Minister. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Executive Correspondence Officer 

Canada 





